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From: Ann Kehoe 

Sent: 20 July 2009 09:22 
To: 'PEADAR MacRORY' 

Subject: RE: Licence Reg No. WOO24-03 Ballynacarrick Landfill Site 

Dear Mr MacRory 

I acknowledge receipt of your submission received on 17 July 2009. 

Regards 
Ann Kehoe 

From: PEADAR MacRORY [maiIto:PMACRORY@donegaIcoco.ie] 
Sent: 17 July 2009 13:49 
To: Ann Kehoe; Brian Meaney; Wexford Receptionist 
Cc: UAM MCCARRON; SEAMUS NEELY 
Subject: Licence Reg No. WOO24-03 Ballynacarrick Landfill Site 

Re. Licence Reg No. WOO24-03 Ballynacarrick Landfill Site 

Your letter 18th June gives notice of intent to review this licence. You invite submissions. Attached please 
find the submission from the Council. 

Regards, 

Peadar MacRory, 
Senior Engineer, 
Divisional Manager, 
Water & Environment Service. 
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